
School Board – Senate Appropriations Subcommittee on Pre K-12 Education 

 

The Okeechobee County School Board will attend the Senate Appropriations Subcommittee on 
Pre K-12 Education on Wednesday, February 22, 2017, 9:00-11:30 a.m. at the Capital.  The 
Board will present the District’s funding request to raze and replace Okeechobee High School.  
The meeting is open to the public and may be viewed on TheFloridaChannel.org. 

   

 

 


